
CORRESPONDENCE 
9/25/2020 
DOCUMENT NO. 09427-2020 

Dave Mathis 
200 Churchill Or. 

Longwood, FL 32779 

September 20, 2020 

Florida Public Service Commission 
Director, Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0870 

Ref: Docket No. 20200139-WS, Utilities, Inc. of Florida 

Dear Sir, 

On August 3, 2017, you approved a rate increase that more than doubled our previous rate. 
Now, Utilities, Inc: is asking for another increase. This is unreal. How can you even consider 
Such an increase? 

The people of Florida expect your commission to look after us and not the developers of new 
Housing and business areas. They should pay all the cost of laying new water lines, Sewer and 
Waste water pipes. Not the public. As the population increases, ( a thousand a day) developers 
Should pay these charges. 

After all, we are the voters who you should be concerned with. 

Please do not approve this request for a rate increase. 

Thank you, "S---_/ 

~~ 
D.E. Mathis 
vendodmath@aol .com 

CC: Martin S. Friedman, Esquire 
Dean Mead Law Firm 
420 South Orange A venue, Suite 700 
Orlando, Florida 32801 
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HOW TO CONTACT THE COMMISSION 

Written comments regarding the Utility and the proposed rates may be directed to this address: 

Florida Public Service Commission 
Director, Office of Commission Clerk 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0870 

A courtesy copy of written comments and complaints is not required, but may be mailed or emailed 
to the following: 

Martin S. Friedman, Esquire 
Dean Mead Law Firm 

420 South Orange Avenue, Suite 700 
Orlando, Florida 32801 

mfried1nan(iiJcie;m111ec1cl.com 

All correspondence should refer to "Docket No. 20200139-WS, Utilities, Inc. of Florida". Your 
letter will placed in the correspondence file of this docket You may also submit comments 
through the Florida Public Service Commission's toll-free facsimile line at 1-800-511-0809, or the 
Commission's website available at http://lloridapsc.c(1m/Consumcr/\ssisiancc:/( \Hnpbint!.-orrn. 

If you wish to contact the Florida Public Service Commission regarding complaints about service, 
you may call the Commission's Division of Consumer Assistance and Outreach at the following 
toll-free number 1-800-342-3552. 

This notice was prepared by the Utility and approved by Commission staff for distribution 
by the Utility to its customers. If you have any questions, please call the Utility's office at (866) 
842-8432. 

Utilities, Inc. of Florida 
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TO: 
Florida Public Service Commission 

Director, Office of Commission Clerk 

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 

Tallahassee. Florida 32399-0870 




